
Retïrement Fund for Religious 
Please give to those who have given a lifetime. 

From Catholic schools and hospitals-to parishes, retreat centers, and works of mercy-elderly sisters, 

brothers, and religious order priests have prayerfully served our Church and world. Most ministered 

for little pay. Now, without enough retirement savings, many religious communities are struggling to 

care for aging members. Your gift to the Retirement Fund for Religious helps provide nursing care, 

medicine, and other necessities. Please be generous. 

retiredreligious.org 
Top row, from left: Sr. Ursula Marie George, Osu, 95; Fr. Edmund Smith, OSB, 83; Sr. Emilia Irene Lara, MGSpS, 89; Sr. Theresa Hathaway, SSMO, 88, Sr. Elizabeth Sohler, SSMO, 89. 

Bottom row, from left: Br. James Bartos, OSB, 79; Sr. Mary Hope Doudard, SSC), 87; Abbot Gregory Duerr, OSB, 84; Sr. Catarina Santa Cruz, SSC), 88; Sr. Mary Guadalupe Jumarang, OSF, 75 

To give at your parish: Make your check payable to 
your parish. (Write RER on the memo line.) 

To donate by mail: Make your check payable to 
Retirement Fund for Religious. Please do not mail cash. 

Amount: O$1,000 s500 O$250 $100 O $50 $25 Ocher $ Data Preference (Please check Yes or No.) 

The data l provided may be used to compilete this 

Name transaction and used and stored for United states 

Conference of Catholic Bishops Retirement Fund for 

Religious records. Address 
Yes, I agree. 

CIty State Zip code O No, the data I provided may only be used for 

this transaction. 

Email address (for e-newsletters) 
Please check with your employer 
about matching gifts. (Arch)diocese 
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